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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR CHILDREN AND EDUCATION  

BY DEPUTY R.J. WARD OF ST.HELIER 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 4th APRIL 2022 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 11th APRIL 2022 

 

 

Question 

 

Will the Minister advise what actions, if any, will be taken following the second improvement notice served 

to Greenfields Children’s Centre and what are the timescales for these actions? 

 

Answer 

 

The CYPES Improvement Board and Improvement Team are already delivering and progressing at pace, 

a wide range of actions to respond to the improvement notice, on or before 25th April 2022. Daily and 

weekly updates on operations, regulatory compliance and improvement actions are provided. 

 

 


